™ 4427110 Board Hearing
= AB 2121
Deadline: 3/26/10 by 12 noon

From: Birthe Kirsch <birthe@att.net>

To: <commenticiters@waterboards.ca.gov>
Date: 3/25/2010 10:15 PM

Subject: Objection to proposed water restrictions

To whom it may concern:

As
owners of property at Sea Ranch, we write to express our concern and strong
objection to the changes proposed by the SWCRE We are part time residents, and rent the house out through a
local agency. It would be
difficult to rent the house under the proposed new restrictions, which will
adverse affects not only on the reat estate managers, but on the employees that

they hire to maintain the property.

Clearly
the value of The Sea Ranch properties would decline generally for this reason,

as would the monies received by the county in property taxes. We believe that water use per capita at
The Sea Ranch and the surrounding communities is iow, and urge that this new

proposal be withdrawn.
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